January 30, 2018

Rubble Road Soapstone Carving

Dear Parents,

On Wednesday, February 7th all grade one students will be carving a
Lenten Cross. We are having an in-school soapstone carving
workshop led by Rubble Road. The costis $10.00 per student and
this fee will be added to your child's Power School account. The fee
is based on all students participating; fees may be adjusted
depending on the total number of students.

We will require 3-5 volunteers to help with set-up, carving, and
cleanup. Mrs. Stadnick’s class will be carving from 9 -11 a.m. And
Mrs. Noel's class will be carving from 12-2 p.m. Please pay fees and
return your form to the teacher by Monday, Feb. 5.

Thank you for your continued support!
Kathy Noel
Cheryl Stadnick
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